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Estrada, Andres

From: Salty <saulroe@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2016 7:52 AM

To: Mesa CPUC

Subject: EIR review and defects

Dear Commissioners:

• While trying to review the Data requests and the EIR at
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/Environment/info/ene/mesa/mesa.html, I was unable access Data Requests 2, 4
and 5. I also could not access the scoping comments.

• Nothing I have read addresses my comments about security of the facility. Since power infrastructure is
a target for terrorists and enemies, all facilities should have security plans and features. For the Mesa
project this should include:

o barriers to views of the facility from outside the facility to prevent targeting equipment. There
have been recent cases of shooting into power facilities with the apparent intent of disrupting
power supply

o security facilities to deny entry by unauthorized persons
o response plans for incidents which should include local law enforcement
o training and exercises with local law enforcement for attacks on the facility
o plans for action to be taken if attacks are successful

• the plans should include contingencies in case of a major natural disaster. As an important part of our
infrastructure the Mesa facility needs to be able to operate after a disasters.

I hope the CPUC takes a general view of threats to our infrastructure.

--
Saul Roe saulroe@yahoo.com


